
 
 
 
 
 
FOR RELEASE: June 28, 2011 
 
Unitus Community Credit Union to  
Double Size of SE Portland Branch 
 
Portland, Ore.—Unitus Community Credit Union’s branch at Mall 205  
has outgrown its space and will move into a larger building at 1052 S.E. 96th 
Ave. The Mall 205 branch will close on Friday, July 23 and the new branch 
will be open and fully operational on Monday, July 25. 
 
“Because our current branch is very convenient for our members, we wanted 
to find a new location nearby.  The new branch is less than a mile from the 
current one, will be beautiful and offer the convenience of extensive 
parking,” said Laurie Kresl, Vice President of Planning and Business 
Development. 
 
She said the new location will be one of Unitus’ signature branches with 
artwork, a tech center, coffee kiosk, contemporary furnishings and décor. 
Additionally, it will be located near two popular retailers, Target and Tuesday 
Morning. 
 
No staffing changes are planned. Michelle Lachenmeier will continue to be the 
branch manager. 
 
Unitus Community Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned financial 
institution serving people living or working in Multnomah, Washington, 
Clackamas, Marion, Polk, Yamhill counties in Oregon and Clark County, 
Wash. Additional information about Unitus is available at www.unitusccu.com 
or by calling (800) 452-0900. 
 
 
For more information, contact:  
 
Laurie Kresl 
Vice President of Planning and Business Development 
503-423-8310; lkresl@unitusccu.com 
 
 


